
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 9, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 526 
Re: Los Angeles Satellite Ramp at Montebello, Ca 
 
 
Distribution: 
 
In an effort accommodate the increased volumes during peak season, and to 
help alleviate the already heavily congested East Los Angeles intermodal 
ramp, effective Monday, July 12, 2004, the UPRR will dray off all westbound 
loads and revenue empties to a satellite ramp in Montebello, CA that originate 
from the following origins: 
 
Armourdale (Kansas City) 
Council Bluffs (Omaha) 
Denver 
Dupo (St. Louis) 
Salt Lake City 
 
Montebello, CA Intermodal Ramp: 
329 Van Norman Road 
Montebello, Ca 90640 
 
This ramp is within a 10 mile radius of the UPRR East Los Angeles facility.  
The UPRR will dray off the containers within 24 hours of discharge, and 
container notification will be made when these shipments are physically ingated 
at the Montebello, CA satellite ramp.   
 
All Domestic and International container movement of all container sizes will be 
affected by this temporary change. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will not require any rail billing changes. 
 
If you have specific questions, please direct them to your local Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development Representative. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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